
Kelley School of Business  

Evening MBA Policy Committee Minutes 

2/21/2007 

 

 

Present:   Phil Powell, Julie Magid, Tod Perry, Rich Rogers, Bob Grimm, Jane Lambert 

 

1.   January minutes were not available at the time of the meeting. 

 

2. New course proposals from John Galvin for revamping of S555 and S556 courses were 

discussed and the committee unanimously passed the following changes in the Evening MBA 

Core: 

 

The Evening MBA Policy Committee hereby approves reduction of the information systems 

core requirement from 3.0 hours to 1.5 hours.  S555 Managing in the Information Age:  the 

Strategic Use of IT in Business (1.5 hours) remains as a required course and S556  Managing 

in the Information Age:  Delivering IT Solutions in Support of Business Goals (1.5 hours) 

becomes an elective and is no longer a required course.      

 

3. The committee informally endorsed the idea that stressing the program’s attachment to the 

school’s MBA portfolio is more productive in terms of marketing than stressing the 

program’s geographic attachment to Kelley Indianapolis.  The September and February Open 

Houses/Info Sessions will be sponsored by the Evening Program while Kelley Direct will 

sponsor May and November sessions.   

 

4. As of now, we can only say 24 credit hours of the core are offered at Kelley Carmel.  In order 

to officially offer more than 50% of the program at a satellite location, approval must come 

from the Indiana Commission on Higher Education.  The Office of the Deans is mulling over 

how to proceed.  

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 


